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December 12,2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA Region 
1515 DENR By the Bay Building, Roxas Boulevard, 
Barangay 668, Ermita, Manila

The OIC, ARD for Technical Services

The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT REPORT ON THE IMPLEMENTATION OF LAWIN FOREST 
AND BIODIVERSITY PROTECTION SYSTEM OF BPRMO 
WITHIN THE FOREST CONSERVATION AREA (FCA) OF BPR 
FOR THE 4th quarter OF 2022

Respectfully forwarded is the memorandum of CENRO Coron, Palawan dated 
December 5,2022 relative the above subject. |

As reported, a total of 98.89 kilometers distance were patrolled for the 4th Quarter of 
2022. (Please refer to the attached matrix of the report)

For information and further instruction.

For the PENRO;

DAVID F. DALINO
LMO HE Chief, Patents, Deeds & Permitting Unit 

In Charge, Office of the PENRO

Copy Furnished:
CENRO Coron, Palawan 
<cenrocoron@denr.gov.ph> 
KVFi/MES Doc. No. 2022-11221

R
By

L E A^E D
Date UDEC 2022

mailto:penropalawan@denr.qov.ph
mailto:cenrocoron@denr.gov.ph

































